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Transactions during 10-14 October

On 17 August 2022, Carlsberg A/S announced a share buy-back programme, as described in the H1 2022 Financial

Statement. The programme is carried out in accordance with Article 5 of Regulation No 596/2014 of the European

Parliament and Council of 16 April 2014 (MAR) and the Commission Delegated Regulation (EU) 2016/1052, also referred to

as the Safe Harbour Regulations. According to the programme, Carlsberg A/S will repurchase B shares of up to DKK 1bn. The

programme is taking place during the period from 17 August 2022 to 21 October 2022, during which a maximum of 11m B

shares will be bought.

The transactions made under the share buy-back programme during 10 - 14 October can be found in the attached Company

announcement.

With the transactions stated in the attachment, Carlsberg A/S holds a total of 3,396,629 own B shares, corresponding to

2.4% of the 141,856,806 total A and B shares.
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For more news, follow Carlsberg Group on LinkedIn or sign up at www.carlsberggroup.com/subscribe.
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